
1

Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000411; Pacific Electric Motor
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 5/7/2009 9:15 AM
End: Thu 5/7/2009 9:15 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Ron Goloubow & Alan Gibbs (LFR) called to determine whether any comments were received during the public 
participation period and whether additional oversight is required for PCB removal activities proposed at the site.   
 
No comments were received by ACEH regarding the CAP during the public participation period.  As far as I am 
aware, no additional oversight is required for PCBs as along as cleanup occurs in accordance with the approved CAP 
with cleanup goals identified, and impacted soil is disposed of to a licensed haz waste facility.  Only sidewall 
samples are proposed for some shallow excavations.  A final CAP incorporating and/or addressing ACEH’s comments 
will be prepared.  It is recommended that DTSC cleanup goals are adopted for the site per ACEH directive letter. 
 
 


